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Dear Chairman Bud Estes and the members of the Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs:
Please, please do not vote for HB2042 lowering the concealed carry age to 18.

Recent scientific research has shown that the human brain does not mature until age 26.

Permitting immature persons to carry concealed lethal weapons in unsupervised circumstances, without
training, where both hormones and alcohol use are running high, is a recipe for senseless death.

Thank you for your serious consideration of this matter,

Susan Breed
susankbreed @gmail.com



